NATIONAL POWER TRAINING INSTITUTE

;7,’ Power Systems Training Institute T
&’ (Ministry of Power, Govt. of India)

Bangalore: 560070
Telefax No. 080-26713758, 9900097375, E-mail: psti

Announces 26 Weeks PGDC in

Transmission & Distribution Systems (XXXIII Batch)
26 Weeks PGDC in “Transmission & Distribution Systems
(XXXIII Batch)” is commencing from September, 2024 at NPT]
(PSTI), Bangalore. Graduate Enomcer\ in EE, EEE and Puuer
| Engg. are eligible to pursue the course. Prospectus and
application form can be downloaded from our \\ebszte
www.nptibangalore.com '
Last date for receipt of application is 23.08.2024
FIVE DECADES OF SERVICE TO THE POWER SECTOR
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